COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

HARRISBURG

January 27, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
L.awrence, Kansas

Dear Forrest:

1 have your letter of January 17 with
copy of your letter to Oswald Tower.

1 think the subject you raise is worthy
of our consideration and analysis. 1 shall be
glad to present the matter at the annual
meeting of our associaztion of national chartered
boards of basketball officisls in the spring.

With kindest personal regards and
continued good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,
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